
 
 

 

16 September 2015 

 

 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street S.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Re: Application of China Mobile International (USA) Inc. for International Section 

214 Authority, FCC File No. ITC-214-20110901-00289—Change in Corporate 

Contact  

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 China Mobile International (USA) Inc. (“CMIUSA”), through its counsel, hereby notifies 

the Commission of a change in corporate contact relating to its long-pending application for 

global facilities-based and global resale international Section 214 authority, originally filed on 

September 1, 2011.  Effective October 1, 2015, Mr. Jianguo Lin will assume the position of 

President of CMIUSA.  He may be reached at the following address and telephone number: 

 

 Mr. Jianguo Lin  

 President 

China Mobile International (USA) Inc. 

 707 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 2050 

Los Angeles, California  90017 

U.S.A.    

 + 1 213 627 7189  tel 

 

Mr. Lin has no interlocking directorates with any foreign carrier. 

 

 Should you have any questions, please contact Kent Bressie by telephone at +1 202 730 

1337 or by e-mail at kbressie@hwglaw.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent D. Bressie 

Patricia J. Paoletta 

Danielle J. Piñeres 

Counsel for China Mobile International (USA) Inc. 


